
July 18, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Canyon Granada Homeowner: 

 

The HOA Board has come to a resolution on the issue of our Canyon Granada front doors.  If your 

front door is in poor condition and you wish to have your existing door refinished and repainted, 

this process will take place in the November/December 2024 timeframe. Homeowners must submit 

an architectural request (available on the Canyon Granada website) by October 31, 2024, 

indicating your desire to have your door refinished, including the paint color you desire.  Two 

approved paint colors are as follows.  Paint chips for these colors are available at Dunn Edwards 

paint stores:   

 

 

1. Dunn Edwards – Weathered Brown (the dark brown color doors were painted several 

years ago) 

 
 

2. Dunn Edwards – Majolica Earthenware 

 
 

 

 

Homeowners whose doors were not painted the Weathered Brown color but whose doors are in 

good condition, may choose to maintain their existing door color. 

 



If you wish to replace your door, choose one of the following two new door options.  These 

specifications and quotes are from Builders Supply in Palm Springs.  Prices are subject to change 

and do not include the cost of installation or hardware: 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 

The Architectural Committee has identified a standard door hardware, and these specifications are 

on our Canyon Granada Website.  For your reference, hardware is Schlage antique brass handset 

with Camelot Georgian knob.  Available at Home Depot or other neighboring hardware stores:  

HD# f60V cam 609 geo. 

 

 

 



If a homeowner chooses to replace their front door, an architectural request (available on the 

Canyon Granada website) must be submitted including door specifications and a receipt for the 

door purchase and installation.  Color choice must also be specified.  The HOA will reimburse 

$400 toward the cost of a new door and will also paint the new door.  To minimize the cost of door 

painting, this is a one-time offer for new doors during this group painting project.   

 

Please submit your request for having either your new or existing door painted this 

November/December by October 31, 2024. 

 

Direct any questions about this process to Cindy Anderson, Maryellen Hill and Associates, Office:  

760-320-5033, Ext. 225; Email:  canderson@mehill.com  

 


